
PBIS Network 

Meetings 

The State Support Team—Region 3 PBIS Network is an ongoing           

networking and sharing opportunity for educators implementing 

PBIS in our region (Cuyahoga County).  The purpose of this network 

is to help schools to implement and sustain Positive Behavioral      

Interventions and Support (PBIS) in order to establish positive school 

climates for students and staff, leading to improved academic          

performance and safety. 

 

This network will provide an opportunity for PBIS schools to receive 

technical assistance and support from SST-3 staff, and to lean from 

and share information with other school staff who are implementing 

PBIS. 

 

Network members will have access to the SST-3 PBIS Leadership 

website where they can gain access to materials produced by the 

Ohio PBIS Network and share locally developed tools and resources. 

 

 

 

Audience:  The PBIS Leadership Network is meant for key PBIS 

team members and educators who have been previously trained in 

PBIS. 

 

 

 

Location: 
 

ESC of Cuyahoga County 

Essex Place 

6393 Oak Tree Blvd. 

Independence, OH  44131 

 

Time: 
 

Registration:  12:30—1:00 pm 

Meeting:  1:00—3:30 pm 

 

  

Professional Development Contact 

Hours:  2.5 

Meeting Dates: 
 

September 9, 2016 

December 13, 2016 

March 9, 2017 

May 3, 2017 

REGISTRATION  

To register on STARS for this event go to https://safe.ode.state.oh.us/portal/.    

A “SAFE ACCOUNT” must be set up first in order to register.   
 

Updates, changes and cancellations are sent out through email.   

Please make sure your email address is correct in STARS. 

Questions?  Contact Yvonne Daycak at 216-446-3803 or Yvonne.daycak@esc-cc.org.   

This event was supported in whole or in part by the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs, (Award #Q27A090111A, CFDA 84.027A, 

awarded to the Ohio Department of  Education).  The opinions expressed herein do not necessarily reflect the policy or position of the U.S. Department of Education, 

Office of Special  Education Programs, and no official endorsement by the Department should be inferred. 


